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Welcome 

Bouygues UK is working to the highest standards to mitigate disruption 
to residents as much as possible.  

The purpose of this bulletin is to inform you of forthcoming works and 
any possible disturbances which might be caused by these works prior 
to their delivery. 

 

 Forthcoming construction 

 

Dear resident, 

We are writing to you to inform you that works to replace the hoarding opposite 
Doneraile House will begin week commencing 2nd September 2024. We anticipate 
this phase of works to take around 2 weeks. 

Should you wish to speak to us about any aspect of these works please contact our 
Resident Liaison Officer, Kathryn, on the details overleaf. 

  



 

 

Your safety is  
our concern 

Bouygues UK takes every 
precaution to keep you 
safe throughout the 
construction process. 

At all times, our site will be secure and 
surrounded by fencing but building sites 
can be hazardous places: 

• We dig deep holes 

• We erect scaffolding 

• We use large, noisy machinery 

Please do not enter the construction site, 
unless it is part of a pre-arranged visit by 
our project team. 

• Our operatives and staff are trained 
to work safely 

Please help us to keep you and children 
safe, and take extra care during the school 
holidays. 

 Considerate Constructors 
Scheme 

As with all our projects, this 
site will be registered with 
the scheme, and regular 
visits from the Considerate 
Constructors monitor will 
help us to ensure that we  
continue to improve our performance  
in showing full respect for: 

• Community 

• Workforce 

• Environment 

Please let us know if you have any 
concerns.  

Our contact details are below. 

If you would like further information 
regarding the Scheme you can visit their 
website at: www.ccsheme.org.uk 

   

Standard site working hours are: 

Monday – Friday: 8am-6pm Saturday: 8am-1pm 

Want to speak to us? 

We understand you will want to know what is happening in your area.  
Our team is available to answer any queries or concerns you may have and are 
only too pleased to hear from you. If you have any community projects that you 
think Bouygues UK could get involved with, please contact the site team below. 

 

Name: Gary Rooney 
Project Manager 
T: 07583636453 
E:eburybridge.enquiries@bouyg
ues-uk.com 

 

Name: Kathryn Ridyard 
Resident Liaison Officer 
T: 07788922170 
E:eburybridge.enquiries@bouyg
ues-uk.com 


